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HAVE A GO HARBOUR:  Our annual Have a Go Harbour evening is being held this Thursday 28 February from 5.30-

7.00 pm.  Please come along and take part in the activities, swimming lesson demonstrations, meet some of our 

fabulous local organisations and businesses, get your blood pressure and sugar levels checked and meet your 

children’s teachers in an informal setting.  Feel free to bring along a picnic as well.  We will be selling ice-blocks, 

sausages and coffee during the evening. 

 

SCHOOL WORKING BEE:  Thank you to everyone who has replied to our request for help.  We will get a lot more 

done with a few more volunteers, so if you are able to be here from 9.00 am this Saturday, even if it’s only for an 

hour or so, we’d love to have your help.  Please fill in the slip below and return it to the office as soon as possible.   

 

WEST HARBOUR SCHOOL 40th REUNION:  We are having our 40th reunion this year and are busy with planning.  The 

reunion will take place on the weekend of 25 May.  Please spread the word to keep an eye on our Facebook page for 

more details.  

 

SCHOOL APP:  The new school app is up and running and we no longer use School Stream.  To 

download the app scan this QR code, (if you download the app from the app store it may redirect 

you to the wrong place).  If you don’t already have one, please download the QR scanner.   

Alternatively, the code is available on our website. 

 

BOARD OF TRUSTEES ELECTIONS:  The three-yearly Board of Trustees elections are being held this year.  If you are 

interested in standing for the Board and would like more information, please come in to the office or ask any of our 

current Board members who are attending the Have a Go Harbour evening this week. 
 

Important Dates 

Thursday 28 February – Have a Go Harbour evening, 5.30-7.00 pm. 
Saturday 02 March – School Working Bee, starting at 9.00 am. 
 
 

FREE SWIMMING LESSONS IN TERM 2!  We at Swimsation Te Atatu are passionate about passing on a love of 

swimming to our students.  The hope is that each swimmer learns how to be safe in and around water.  Our swim 

school still has spaces available for Term 1 and we’d love to have you.  With this in mind we’re running a 

competition.  All families who book and pay in full this term will go into the draw for a full term of lessons for 

free.  Draw will be made on 1st of April.  For further information phone Liz:  9482414 

 Swimsation Swim Schools- Te Atatu 
  

 
 
I am able to help with the school working bee on Saturday 02 March.     Yes/No 

I am unable to help, but can donate some items for morning tea    Yes/No 

 Name:         

Phone:           

 


